
From: Lauren McDonald
To:
Subject: Official Information request - Safer Streets Consultation
Date: Thursday, 19 November 2020 04:36:00 p.m.

 
Dear 
 
In response to your official information request below for any post-consultation reporting
created from the Safer Streets consultation in 2019 and also any information on proposed
changes as a result of the Safer Streets project.
 
I advise that to date there have been no formal reports post-consultation to Council on the Safer
Streets project.  For your information I have provided links (see below) to the Infrastructure
Services Committee agendas for this triennium (2019-2022), which contain activity updates from
the Transport Team.
 
https://infocouncil.dunedin.govt.nz/Open/2020/02/ISC_20200210_AGN_1309_AT.PDF  10
February 2020              Page 30
 
https://infocouncil.dunedin.govt.nz/Open/2020/08/ISC_20200803_AGN_1330_AT.PDF  03
August 2020                  Page 59
 
https://infocouncil.dunedin.govt.nz/Open/2020/11/ISC_20201116_AGN_1332_AT.PDF   16
November 2020         
This agenda also includes the minutes from the Connecting Dunedin Governance Group 3
September 2020 meeting which refers to the Safer Streets project
 
 
Thank you

Lauren McDonald
Governance Support Officer
CORPORATE SERVICES GROUP              

P  03 477 4000  |  DD  03 474 3428  |  E lauren.mcdonald@dcc.govt.nz 
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz

 
 
Dear Dunedin City Council,

I request any post-consultation reporting created from the Safer Streets consultation in 2019
(https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/services/roads-and-footpaths/projects/our-streets). I also request
any information on proposed changes as a result of the Safer Streets project.

Yours faithfully,
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-------------------------------------------------------------------

This is an Official Information request made via the .

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:

Is officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to
Dunedin City Council? If so, please contact us using this form:

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our
privacy and copyright policies:

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to
link to us from your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.
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